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HI Sally,
Yes that is a very reasonable assumption on Larry’s part.
 
Cheers
Jeff
 

From:  
Sent: Thursday, 15 November 2018 9:44 AM
To: 
Subject: RE: Varroville Cemetery - Acoustic Response Letter
 
Thanks Jeff. Is the noise reduction assumption of a 3 decibel reduction from 51dBA to 48dBA at
the Retreat Centre reasonable?
 
Thanks
Sally
 

From: Jeff Parnell 
Sent: Wednesday, 14 November 2018 1:49 PM
To: 
Subject: RE: Varroville Cemetery - Acoustic Response Letter
 
Hi Sally,
The suggestion by Acoustic Studio to effectively half the traffic passing the Retreat by use of both
A and B options seems to be the most reasonable and feasible option to reduce the traffic noise.
I would flag that in regards to noise policy, there is no additional consideration given to heritage
properties such as Varroville House. The fact that it is privately owned further reduces any
further consideration as the benefits would only apply to one family, and it is not open to the
public.
In the end you will need to weigh up these considerations, but I would be recommending the
suggestion by Acoustic Studio as being reasonable and feasible.
This is a short recommendation, so let me know if you need any further details.
 
Regards
Jeff
Jeff Parnell
Noise Specialist
NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39 | SYDNEY NSW 2001 | T 02 9274 6494| E jeff.parnell@planning.nsw.gov.au
 
 
 



From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 13 November 2018 2:25 PM
To: 
Subject: Varroville Cemetery - Acoustic Response Letter
 
Hi Jeff
 
See Supplementary Response to Submissions report and the response from Larry Clark attached.
Could you please review and advise if this addresses your concerns satisfactorily. Would you
expect any additional modelling to be undertaken?
 
Your advice is greatly appreciated as soon as possible,
 
Thanks
Sally
 
Sally Munk
Principal Planning Officer (Part Time: Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday)
Industry Assessments
Planning Services Division
320 Pitt Street |  Sydney NSW 2000
T 02 9274 6431
colour-planning
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